
Dornie & District Community Council AGM Meeting via Zoom 24th May 2021 7pm
Present: Fay MacKenzie (Chair), Isabelle MacKenzie (Treasurer), Alison Jack (Secretary), Janice Nixon (Voting member), Alison MacRae (Vice-chair)
Apologies: Donald MacRae
Chairpersons annual report from FM:
[bookmark: _GoBack] FM reported about how the committee had achieved a long term goal of getting the council to tarmac the road from Bundaloch to the chapel. The committee had begun organising the Tidy – Up Dornie project and this was proceeding well. Meetings were continued to be held over zoom (due to government restrictions) The community council facebook page is continuing to be of value to inform and engage the public. The committee and volunteers were thanked for all their hard work.
 The minutes of the last AGM were submitted and adopted proposed by FM and seconded by JN
The treasurer submitted the financial statement and formal adoption of the financial report was proposed by FM and was seconded AM
Isabelle Mackenzie took over as Treasurer from Stella Baker in October 2020. All other office bearers remained the same.
Chairperson declared the next AGM 30th May 2022 7pm. 
